
NOTICE AS TO DOMESTIC WATER and WASTEWATER  
SERVICE, USAGE and TAP FEE RATE INCREASES FOR 2022 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the INVERNESS WATER 
AND SANITATION DISTRICT will hold a public hearing to consider proposed service, usage and 
tap fee rate increases for 2022 to be effective June 2022 billing cycle.  A 3%-6% increase in water and 
wastewater service, usage and tap fees is proposed for all user rates.  Such hearing will take place at 
3:00 P.M. during a regular meeting of the Inverness Water and Sanitation District on Thursday, June 
2, 2022.  Detail on the proposed rates is available at the District office at 188 Inverness Drive West, 
Suite 140, in Englewood, Colorado.  The meeting is open to the public.  Meeting details will be posted 
on the District website, www.invernesswater.org    
 
 Dated: April 22, 2022 
 

    INVERNESS WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 
 

By: /s/Luis E. Tovar 
 Manager to the District 
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